
 
Capella Centre, formerly known as St. Paul & District Crisis Association, is a Non-Profit Charitable 

organization operating the Women’s Emergency Shelter and Second Stage Shelter in St. Paul serving    

St. Paul and surrounding communities in North Central Alberta. 

Since our incorporation in 1984, we have provided safety and security for thousands of women and 

children fleeing domestic violence and other crisis situations.  Our programs are trauma informed and 

empowering for both women and children. 

Domestic violence is almost always hidden.  It could be your sister, daughter, Mother, Aunt, cousin, or 

your friend.  As many as four million women and girls in our country suffer some kind of violence at the 

hands of their partners or ex-partners each year.   Victims of domestic violence come from all walks of 

life, all cultures, income groups, ages, and all religions. What many of them have in common is feelings 

of helplessness, isolation, guilt, fear and shame. 

Women’s shelters help.  Here in St. Paul, our shelter has responded to the increasing needs of our 

community.  We have not only expanded our programs and services, but we have also expanded our 

facility to better meet the needs of the women and children who take refuge here. We added over 8800 

square feet to our existing building to help us deliver more programming to support women and 

children heal from trauma.  

We have wonderful sponsorship opportunities available for you, for both individuals and organizations.  

Room sponsorships are available as well as program sponsorships.  Recognition for your sponsorship 

include a plaque outside your sponsored room ( if applicable),   your name and logo on our website with 

a link back to your own website, a social media shout out and recognition in our AGM booklets.   

We have also prepared a sponsorship package for your convenience, laying out different opportunities 

available.  We would love to have the opportunity to discuss these opportunities with you and explore 

options.   

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Noreen Cotton 

Executive Director 

Capella Centre 

 


